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The Inquiry into Hyponatraemia-related Deaths 
Chairman: Mr John O'Hara QC 

Ms Joanna Bolton 
Directorate of Legal Services 
2 Franklin Street 
BELFAST 
BT2 8DQ 

Dear Ms Bolton , 

Re Conor Mitchell 

Our Ref: AD-0664-13 

Date: gth October 2013 

I refer to the above and to your letter of 30th September, reference HYPS071/01 . 

Attached to that letter is a letter from Dr Farrell to Dr Humphrey dated 15th July 2005 
(Inquiry Reference 329-022-018). A copy is attached for your ease of reference. 
Therein there is reference made to the "independent report from Dr Brian Lynch". I 
would be grateful if you would provide me with a copy of this report either later today or 

tomorrow. 

Thank you for your assistance. 

Yours sincerely, 

Anne Dillon 
Solicitor to the Inquiry 

Secretary: Bernie Conlon 
Arthur House, 41 Arthur Street, Belfast, BTl 4GB 

Email: inquiry@ihrdni.org Website: www.ihrdni.org Tel: 028 9044 6340 Fax: 028 9044 6341 




